
Request Letter for Construction of the state-of-the-art video conferencing hall equipped 

with modern facilities at Margherita College 

 

Margherita College Alumni Association has taken a significant initiative for the construction of 

conference hall equipped with all modern facilities at Margherita College. As a part of it a 

request letter was handover by Dr. A. Kakoty, Principal, Margherita College to Ms. Panchi 

Gogoi, PRO, Hindustan Oil and Exploration Company Limited on 30th January, 2024 

requesting for construction of a state-of-the-art video conferencing hall equipped with all modern 

facilities at Margherita College with a financial support of the Company. Ms. Gogoi assured that 

the project which is a part of CSR initiative of the Company will be sanctioned soon.  

 

 

 

 


